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We have introduced a trolly with a variety of books for the residents to borrow and enjoy. We are asking for 
donations of any unwanted books that we can add to trolly to give more of a selection. 

 
 

 

Visiting 

Visiting has 
continued to run 
well, we hope to 
provide the 
nominated 
visitors with a 
box of 7 home 
test kits. Once these have arrived 
they will be distributed. 

Please follow the link for further  
guidance on Care Home Visiting 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/visiting-
care-homes-during-coronavirus/update-on-policies-for-
visiting-arrangements-in-care-homes 

 

Activities 

We have had a 
variety of activities 
this month. Residents 
took care when 
decorating fairy cakes 
that had been baked 
by the cook. 

 

The home has 
a variety of 
knitting 
patterns to 
choose from 
when starting 
a knitting project. 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

Congratulations 
to James who has 
been voted our 
Employee of the 
month for April 
2021 

 

James received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

Well done James! 

 

 

 
Spring has sprung! The garden is full 
of life and colour.  
When it is warm some of the 
residents like spending time on the 
terrace enjoying the views and 
listening to the sounds of nature. 

 
 
 

 

Happy Birthday to Arthur we wish 
him many happy returns.  
 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


